# Fusion Newsletter May 2016

# **Registration September 2016**

Registration for Academic Year September 2016/2017 opens <u>09.05.16</u> and closes <u>27.05.15</u>, when all packs must be returned. Spaces will be allocated by the end of June.

Every family must re-register each year

Packs will only be accepted if fully complete
Please note the registration fee must be £20 cash.
Places will be allocated in the following order:
Firstly, existing children will get their existing days,
then siblings will be offered a place,
then new families and children will be offered a place and
then existing children who are swopping and changing days.

# **Collecting children**

Please remember that you must enter and leave through Fusion's main entrance for safeguarding purposes. If you come through the playground using one of the gates, you cannot gain access through the classrooms and this needs to be done via Fusion's main entrance.

New menus- please see on the parent's notice board at Fusion or on our website. We work very hard to ensure each meal is nutritionally balanced and in line with children daily allowances.

### **Emerald**

We are lucky that Emerald is continuing her every other Tuesday sessions with us and has some great themed dances planned in line with our Around the World topic.

#### **Hoola Hoop**

Unfortunately, the Hoola Hoop Man has had to cancel all the sessions due to
Personal reasons. We are hoping to book some session in with him in

the Autumn Term.

# **Policies**

All policies and procedures were updated on 01/04/16- please take a read. All policies are available to view on our website or hard copies are available on site at Fusion.

# **DJ JOHN**

DJ John came in on Thursday 21st April and did a
DJ session for all of us- we loved it.
We are very excited to be working with DJ John
for the next term. He will be teaching year 4,5,6's
how to DJ and mix. The children will be learning
skills between now and the end of the Summer
term and will work towards an end of term
performance. They will also be exploring music
from Around the World. Please have a look on our
Facebook page to see our videos.



### **Keeping in touch**

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

# Parent's diary:

Located on parents table.

#### Website:

See below

#### Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

# By phone: Abby Wilkins

07796000413

# **Tracy Wilkins:**

07879811927

#### E-mail

admin@fusionchild careservices.co.uk

#### In person!

We will always make time to speak to you at club!

#### **Silver Ambition Award**

We are thrilled to inform you that we have passed our Silver Award. Fusion staff will be attending and awards ceremony in June to receive our certificate.

Some of the feedback from Ambition;

"A brilliant effort again by Fusion. Their portfolio have been a joy to assess. A full Pass awarded"

"It is brilliant to see quality evidence of so many educational activities – Fusion really does excel in this."

"The organisation demonstrates a very clear commitment to inclusivity across its practices. This is a real strength for the group and the activities offered are excellent examples of how children explore equality and diversity."

If you would like to read our feedback in full, then please see Abby